Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 179 Wednesday, June 3, 2015

GRADUATION INFORMATION FOR SENIORS
All debts (office, library, cafeteria, athletics, etc.) must be paid in full by 1:00 pm 6/3/15. Diplomas will not be awarded to those
with unpaid debts! Cash or money order only.

Wednesday, June 3 GRADUATION PRACTICE AT 7:45 AM — MANDATORY - Don’t be late!
Calvary Church Gymnasium (lower level) — you must provide your own transportation
Receive final report card, health records, and additional tickets (if available)

GRADUATION CEREMONY AT 6:45 PM

Calvary Church Auditorium

SENIORS REPORT AT 5:45 PM to the Calvary Church Gymnasium (lower level)
Doors open to Auditorium at 6:00 PM

The last day of school, June 4“', will be an exam makeup day. Dismissal time for the High School will be 10:30 AM and buses will
be leaving at that time. Administration

Summer School information is available and can be found on the MTWP website on the High School page under related
documents. Packets are also available for pick up in the High School Main Office and Guidance Office.

Reminder to all students who have signed up for summer school and have a balance due. Payment is due in FULL before classes
begin.

Any student enrolled in AP Calculus or AP Computer Science that has not received the summer assignment; please see Mrs. Lyons
in room 012.

Students taking AP World History in 2015-2016: Summer assignments for AP World History will be available on Mr. Johns’ AP
World History Moodle site beginning today, June 1st. The assignment includes the reading of Chapter 12 in “The World’s History”,
notes, and an essay due on Friday, August 21st. Current Honors Ancient History students should keep their current textbook.
Students who do not have “The World’s History” by Howard Spodek need to obtain a book from room 229 or room 250 prior to
Wednesday June 3rd. Questions may be directed to Mr. Johns in room 250 or via email at johnsma@mtwp.net.

Attention students taking AP US Government and Politics for the 2015-2016 school year: there will be no summer assignments.
T. Rutledge

Any student enrolled in AP Biology next year who missed the meeting about summer work, please see Mrs. Myers in Room 216!
Also stop by if you need to sign out a textbook. J. Myers

Yearbooks are still on sale this week. They can be purchased from Mrs. Daveler in room 25 any day before after school. The price
is $69.00 in cash. CTC students who ordered yearbooks should see Mrs. Bennett in the main office to get their yearbooks. Please
ask your parents if they ordered a yearbook for you if you are not sure.

Student Council election results for next year are in and posted outside room 230. Please check the list today. If you have any
guestions, please see Mr. or Mrs. Davis



